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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 SMHI had issued an orange warning on Thursday, November 21, when the Stiftelsen Brödet aid shipment 

was to be sent to Romania. Sure, there was snow and ice, but still not as bad as feared. The two nice drivers 

from North Macedonia had never been to Sweden before and got lost on Floragatan in Stockholm and instead 

drove to Floravägen on Lidingö, but Maria and Thomas found them and guided them in the right direction. 

We were very grateful that the Thai Embassy was kind enough to let us use their parking space so the lorry 

didn't have to block the street for other traffic. A cheerful and helpful group showed up and carried and helped 

so everything was loaded in. The Foundation would like to thank all the wonderful friends who donated so 

much. We occasionally get asked, "Where do you get all this from?" Yes, our board member Roger Arvidsson 

brings some things with him from Dalarna, where knitting is done in both Leksand and Insjön, and a lot is 

donated from both Lidingö and Stockholm. 

Regards from Stiftelsen Brödet via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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